
Dear parents and carers,

The You Are Not Alone singing project at Bradwell Abbey has been postponed to 
December 3rd 2022. This is really exciting because it not only gives us more time, it also 
means that we can involve more children and hold more workshops. If your child is signed 
up and the new date causes any problems, please let me know by 
emailing music@tma.bucks.sch.uk. In the meantime, if your child is interested in joining 
Harmonize, a letter will come home early in the new term to let you know how to join.

Many thanks,
Emily Marshall
Head of Music & Performing Arts
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